the shooting. 1mwmmmmwnmwmm

In February 1992 [ was picked up by Detective Greg Hill and brought back !
some photos of possible suspects. | was shown the pictures of Marco Johnson and Vargas Jo
with a collection of other photos in & mug boak. Detective Hill asked me if T had ev
or Vargas before. He told me that these were two possible suspects in the case.

And that's how | got the nickname Peanut of Marco. The truth is that T meddmgsthcﬁ’tht
of the shooting. And I was standing at the other end of the block when 1 heard gun shots. But |
couldn’t see who was shooting. If it wasn't for the photos, I never would have known the name.
Peanut or linked it with Marco Johnson.
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